
Building Unit Owner Communications for Lawrence 7N66W33 1-8 Location 

Building Units 1 (718’) & 2 (919’) to the southwest:  

• 2/7/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 2/19/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. Discussed sound mitigation, 

equipment, direction of wells, and distances. No other concerns addressed 
• 3/20/2019- Pre-App received. No issues addressed during pre-app period 

Building Unit 3 852’ to the northeast: Owned by Surface Owner 

Building Unit 4 904’ to the north of well pad:  

• 2/7/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 2/14/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. Discussed distances, access, and 

existing PDC PF. Appreciated that we will be eliminating existing PF, which is closer to home.  
• 3/20/2019- Pre-App received. No issues addressed during pre-app period 

Building Unit 5 830’ to the northwest:  

• 2/7/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 2/19/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. Discussed distances, timeframe, 

access, sound and light mitigation, and existing PDC PF. Appreciated that we will be eliminating 
existing PF, which is closer to home.  

• 3/20/2019- Pre-App received. No issues addressed during pre-app period.  

Building Unit 6 1220’ to the northwest:  

• 3/12/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 3/15/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. Discussed distances, timeframe, and 

traffic. Appreciated the phone call and the contact information. No other issues addressed 

Building Unit 7 1320’ to the northwest: 

• 3/12/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 3/20/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. No issues or concerns were 

addressed, expressed gratitude to PDC reaching out well in advance of operations 

Building Unit 8 1365’ to the south: 

• 2/7/2019- Reach out letter sent 
• 2/12/2019- Phone conversation to discuss reach out letter. Familiar with oil and gas and had 

worked with another operator on additional properties. No concerns were addressed at this 
time 

 


